
21/08/2020 

MR Matthew Baker 
ST 
NSW 
matthewdean.baker@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing to express my deep concerns about this development in the local area. 

I ride my bike through the area regularly and enjoy being amongst nature throughout the full 
surrounds of the area.

It would sadden me greatly to see a massive structure built in this beautiful nature park.

Please know that a decision like this to build a mobile tower will make me very disappointed.

Cheers,

Matt 

Sent: 21/08/2020 6:47:54 PM
Subject: Online Submission


